
Cassidy Snyder 
1125 Sherman St. 
Holdrege, NE 68949 
308-991-1635 

Bob Drews 
610 Walnut St. 
Arapahoe, NE 68949 

Dear Bob Drews, 

I am writing this letter to officially notify you that I will be resigning from my current position as 
Secondary Science Teacher at Arapahoe-Holbrook Public School. My last day of work will be 
May 24, 2023. 

Teaching at Arapahoe has been a genuine pleasure and has provided me with many valuable 
professional relationships. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Cassidy Snyder 
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